
Eco Patrol is an afterschool club where fourth and fifth grade students can learn about the environment 

that they live in, connect to their environment, and share their knowledge and experiences with their 

family and community.  We will take a local, as well as global, approach to water conservation, energy 

use and sources, pollution, natural habitats and wildlife. Our club manages the school-wide recycling 

program. The fourth and fifth grade students collect the recycling on a weekly basis and work in 

conjunction with custodial staff who then take the wheeled-blue bins out to the Griffin recycling 

dumpster.   

Since we limit the club members to fourth and fifth grade, we can take most students who are 

interested in participating. Each student must possess self-control, respect for each other, and good 

manners, since we will be hosting several guest speakers throughout the year. 

Meetings will be held once a month on Wednesdays from 2:00pm – 3:00pm. Parents will be responsible 

for picking up their children and Griffin aftercare students will be released to the aftercare program. 

Meeting reminders will be posted in your child’s classroom and announced on morning 

announcements. 

Eco Patrol Application for school year 2019-2020 

Student’s Name: ____________________________________ Grade:_________________________ 

Teacher:_______________________________________________ 

Is your child in Aftercare? (please circle)    YES               NO 

STUDENTS:      Please write a brief statement about why you want to join Eco Patrol or what you would 

like to learn, or what you would like to change at Griffin to make it more “green”: 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent’s Name:______________________     Email address:________________________________ 

Parent’s Phone 1:____________________     Parent’s Phone 2:____________________________ 

Are you interested in chaperoning a field trip during the school year?  YES  NO 

Have you completed the district volunteer requirements?   YES  NO 


